
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee,  
 
Senator Marty's SF567 will delay the time for a legislator to be out of office for seven years 
before becoming a lobbyist. I support his bill because the legislator has influence with his friends 
still in office and the information to possibly bypass information critical for an honest process 
rather than a decision for the good of our citizens.  
 
I appreciate the work you are doing for Minnesotans, and I  thank you for considering SF567 
with at least four years of retirement from the Legislature. 
 
Elaine Mayer 
Plymouth 


